[bookmark: _GoBack]Allowing homosexual couples to be married is an act of equality that could benefit the children in those families. As stated in an article by attorney, Lina Guillen, married couples will receive the right to joint adoption and custody, creating consistency for the children (1). Parents who are both legally recognized for the care of the child provide a more stable environment. Another statement by Lina Guillen is that married couples receive housing benefits such as living in neighborhoods specifically for families (1). Children will be able to grow up in family friendly neighborhoods with parents that are legally married. While some argue that civil unions grant homosexual couples benefits, many are not included. Gay and lesbian marriage should be legal to improve the lives of the families.
